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Monday April 25, 2011 

 

Please refer this matter to the Board of Parks, Recreation, and Cultural 

Services: 

Title: Communication from Alderman Helding requesting that the city accept 

the donation of a commemorative plaque. 

Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council: 

Three firms, JJR, AECOM, and Clark-Dietz, have offered to donate a 

commemorative plaque to the city. The purpose of the plaque is to thank Richard 

M. Jones for his years of service to Racine and to acknowledge his leadership and 

vision with regard to the Root River and Lake Michigan Pathways. I am asking 

that the city accept this donation. 

I am further asking that the Board of Parks, Recreation, and Cultural Services 

approve the placement of this plaque along the Lake Michigan Pathway near the 

Zoo Overlook. 

Finally, I am asking that city personnel be authorized to install the plaque and the 

post. I expect the cost to the city to be negligible, as we install many sign posts 

every year. 

Thank you, 

Gregory T. Helding 

Alderman of the 11th District 

President of the Common Council  

Vice-Chairman - Committee on Public Safety and Licensing 

City of Racine, WI 

 


